
    
ATTENTION VALUED CUSTOMERS 

                  New Terminal at the Port of Jacksonville Florida 
 
January 28, 2019 
 
Dear "K"Line Customers; 
 
Effective immediately beginning with the Apollon Highway v.33 scheduled to sail the Port of Jacksonville 
on 2/14/19, the Diamond Highway v.47 scheduled to sail on 2/16/19 and the California Highway v.82 
scheduled to arrive for inbound discharge on 2/22/19 "K"Line America Inc. will start using the terminal 
operator APS Stevedoring in Jacksonville. 
 
Please plan to deliver/receive all cargo to the below receiving terminal address for the above vessels and 
going forward for future "K"Line vessels.  "K"Line is already arranging to move any cargo already delivered 
to Ports America over to APS Stevedoring. 
 
Receiving Terminal Address: 
8998 Blount Island Blvd. 
Jacksonville, FL 32226 
 
Questions concerning terminal operations including scheduling delivery appointments and crane 
appointments can be directed to the below two email addresses or below phone#.  
 
Office Address: 
APS Stevedoring, LLC 
9980 Blount Island Blvd 
Jacksonville, FL 32226 
Office Number: 904.696.0018 
jaxterminal@apsstevedoring.com 
jaxops@apsstevedoring.com 
 
 
There is currently no plan for "K"Line to change our current published tariff rates for Terminal Handling 
(THC) and Wharfage at the port of Jacksonville.  Any additional questions can also be directed to "K"Line 
Customer Service at 866.233.6875 option 1 for Export Customer Service and option 3 for Import Customer 
Service. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
“K” Line America Management 
 
 
 

"K" LINE AMERICA, INC. 
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